NOWG Meeting Notes – December 10, 2003

Participants:

Bruce Bennett

Jim Castagna

Joanne Edelman

Rosemary Emmer

Anne Henderson

Paula Hustead

Beth O’Donnell

Julie Petersen

Karen Mulberry

Karen Riepenkroger

Colleen Wiant

Jim will post the meeting notes from the 10/21/03 and 12/2/03 conference calls.  He will send the meeting notes to the group from the 9/12/03 call for review.

The remainder of the call was spent reviewing the PA survey and the PA comments regarding the survey.  Some revisions were made to the survey and Jim will send out to the group.

There was some discussion on how the process of finalizing the survey would work after revisions to the survey are completed.  This will be reviewed at the next call.

The NOWG agreed to continue the review of the PA survey, Friday, December 12, 2003 at 10:30 EST.

